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Representatives of the People of the State of Oregon. 

       I am opposed to the passage of HB4133 for the following reasons: 

              1. It is a diminution of my rights as a voter 

               2. It is unconstitutional to grant voting rights to non-citizens 

               3. It has the affect of no longer requiring non-citizens to be melded into US 

citizens gaining the knowledge of laws, rights, privileges, duties and responsibilities 

               4. It affords wider opportunity for fraudulent activities in elections 

     As representatives of the citizens of the State of Oregon you must vote NO on 

HB4133 to protect the rights of your constituency. Doing anything less is a violations 

of your oath to uphold the constitution.  


